
Soldiers’ Angels 
2895 NE Loop 410, Suite 107 
San Antonio, TX  78218 

Dear Virtual Baby Shower Program Coordinator, 

This letter serves as a certification that _______________________________ is being 
referred by me, a Case Manager, as an expectant Veteran or the expecting spouse of a 
Veteran. Their baby (or babies) is due on _________________. This Veteran is 
currently enrolled in the HUD/VASH program and remains in good standing. They would 
greatly benefit from the support of the Soldiers’ Angels Virtual Baby Shower program. 

If you have any questions about this information, please contact me at 
__________________________ or by email at 
___________________________________________________. 

Very Respectfully, 


